
Research Funding Policy 
The official research funding policy for Ontario Canola Growers Association research projects 
is as follows: 

“a maximum of 25% overhead can be charged on incurred research project expenses when 
they are necessary and justified by the research institution” 

“neither phone/pager bills nor student laptops are eligible costs for research project budgets” 

“no overhead can be charged on research project capital assets expenses over $10,000” 

Policy in effect as of January 2nd, 2025. 
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